
September 8, 2020 
 

The first budget meeting of the Jonestown Borough Council was held on the above date at 7:00 P.M. with 
President Robin Wolferd presiding.  The following members were in attendance:  Rick Kline, Don Raiger, 
Tom Keefer, & Jeff Schott.  Also attending was Joan Keefer, Secretary/Treasurer.   
 
Council prepared of a draft budget for the year 2021.  This draft budget will be presented at the Council 
meeting on October 6, 2020 for open discussion and approval. 
 
Upon motion and second, Council adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
 
Joan Keefer, Secretary/Treasurer 


